
OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF 


Chad Chronister, Sheriff 

Donna Lusczynski, Chief Deputy 


Hillsborough County, Florida 

February 21, 2019 

RE: RFP 3-19, Intrepid and Zodiac Gasoline Outboard Engine Upgrade 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Due to a lack of participation, the above referenced RFP has been officially canceled 
and will be re-issued with modified Technical Specifications as RFP 8-19, Intrepid and 
Zodiac .Gasoline Outboard Engine Upgrade. RFP 8-19 will be posted on our website at 
www.hcso.tampa.fl.us in the near future. 

If you have any additional questions, please direct them to our Senior Procurement 
Analyst, Dave Janney, at djanney(a).hcso.tampa.fl.us or (813) 247-8053. 

Sincerely, 

Christina R. Porter, CPA 
Chief Financial Officer 
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